From: Steven Blackburn

Sent: Wed 14 Apr 2021 21:09:25 +1000

To:

Subject: Introduction

Hi Alex,

I attended the Crown Resorts RG Committee this morning and very much enjoyed your presentation. I was wondering if you might have time for a 30 minutes call next week to discuss your findings. In particularly, I'd like to further explore your comments both in respect of adequacy of resources and RG employee remuneration. Do you have availability? Kind regards,

Steve

STEVEN BLACKBURN

GROUP CHIEF COMPLIANCE AND FINANCIAL CRIME OFFICER

w: crownresorts.com.au

A Please consider our environment before printing this email.